
     Rotary Club of Ballymena 
Debbie Chestnutt 

73 Tully Road 

Ballymena 

BT42 3HT 

 

Dear Pupil, 

Season’s Greetings from the Rotary Club of Ballymena 

Each year local schools collect groceries and members of Ballymena Rotary Club make up 

hampers that we distribute to elderly and less fortunate people in the Ballymena area.  

We are celebrating a special year; it is the 75th Anniversary of The Rotary Club in 

Ballymena, so we aim to make this a special collection. 

We need your help again this year. Please ask your parents or guardians if you can bring 

along some groceries to school. 

Please check that the ‘best by’ or ‘use by’ date is after Christmas and remember, we need 

everything from teabags and sugar to the more luxury items. Not too m any tins of beans 

and peas please! The more variety the better. 

Perhaps you could make a Christmas card to put in a hamper? Sign it with your first name 

and school – it may be the only card some people may receive. 

 

 

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Ballymena, and those who receive the parcels, please accept 

our sincere thanks and best wishes for Christmas. 

 

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact either one of us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Debbie Chestnutt / Lynda Bell 

07979653988 / 07814562984 

d.chestnutt@hotmail.co.uk /lynda.bell321@btinternet.com   
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